						April 28, 2011


TO:		Mrs. Barbara Jacob-Tucker
		Council Secretary

FROM:	Sam C. Scholle
		Director of Public Works/Wastewater

SUBJECT:	New Sarpy Pump Station Auto Bar Screen Cleaner Project 
		St. Charles Parish Project No. P090405 

Please introduce an Ordinance for the above referenced subject at the next Council Meeting, which is Monday, May 2, 2011. Thank you for your usual cooperation.
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